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IMPORTANT Dates REMINDERS 

16
th
 – Nature Detectives 

17
th
 – PTA Film Night (5pm) 

29
th
 – Bedtime Stories Event 

30
th
 – Nature Detectives 

31
st
 – Book Look (after school) 

 

Children will need their PE kits on 

Tuesdays and Fridays. Please 

remember to tie up long hair on 

these days. 

Please, if you can, sign up to 

volunteer for our Nature Detective 

sessions. The sign-up sheet can be 

found on our classroom door. 

NEWS 

Christmas 

We hope you all had a very happy Christmas 

break. Thank you for our cards and 

chocolates! 

Wrapping Paper Tubes 

This term, the children will create alien 

craters in DT. If you have any wrapping 

paper tubes left over from a busy Christmas, 

we will happily take them off your hands! 

Thank you 

Student Teachers 

Mr Gosling is back with us until the February 

half term and Miss Morecombe will join us at 

the end of January. 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 

 

If you have any questions please pop in after school or email                            

the office to make an appointment with Miss. Cole. 


